
Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme

Contact us and keeping up to date

Detailed design to refine
and develop detailed 
specifications for the 
scheme

Visit our online information hub at www.thefloodhub.co.uk/kendal

Follow us on Twitter @EnvAgencyNW

Get in touch by emailing kendalFRMS@environment-agency.gov.uk

Contact us on 03708 506 506

Come and see us at our Flood Scheme Information Hub 
Located at 2 Beezon road (Adjecent to Lidl), Kendal, LA9 
6BW 
Open every Tuesday and Thursday 10am to 4.30pm.

VolkerStevin Engage

Our new project app allows you to keep up to date on the Kendal Flood 

Risk Management Scheme, view construction progress, images and 

provide feedback. Scan the QR code to download. 

July 2024

On 30th July we will be undertaking a test of a new piling method
along Waterside. This trial will test the success of breaking through 
undergound boulders and rock as we start to construct the 
foundations for the new glass topped flood wall.

If the trial on 30th is successful, we will be looking to continue the 
piling works along Waterside. The trial will be undertaken outside 
of Waterside Cafe on the temporary in river platform, as this is the 
location where we know the most challenging ground conditions 
will be. 

A number of noise and mitigation measures will be in place to 
reduce impacts and will be heavily monitored during the works.

Environment Agency and Volkerstevin staff will be on site during 
the trial. We will undertake doorknocking in the vicinty of the works 
to check the acceptability of the piling.  We will also be outside 
Waterside Cafe if you would like to come and talk to us.


